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The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, July 21, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. in 

Town Hall with Council’s Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael; and Clerk-Treasurer Karen 

Dinger present. 

 

Guest present is Burlington Township Trustee, Alan Jackson 

 

Council President Moore opens the meeting. 

 

2016 Town Budget appropriations are discussed. 

 

Michael motions to adjourn.  Huffer 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

_________________________________  ____________________________________ 

Stan Moore, President     ATTEST:  Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


